
Dear Edison Families, 

Edison continues to rely on an incredible partnership with our 
families and our community stakeholders. We value your input 
and are always looking for ways to meet our student and 
community needs. As part of our ongoing efforts to refine our 
instructional program, we regularly solicit your input. A key 
survey we have used in the past is our annual Community 
Survey.  Last year we had just over 600 surveys completed which 
was most in our district! We are again soliciting your input with a 
goal of having 550 responses this year. If you haven’t already 
taken the survey, we hope you take a few moments and provide 
your input. Here is the  link: 
(https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/392135352/welcome)

In response to last years’ survey and  a more detailed survey we 
conducted at the start of this school year, we are excited to 
announce that we have hired Ms. Jasmine Padilla, a former 
Edison alumni, and our new Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA) 
support provider.  Mrs. Padilla will work directly with teacher 
teams to provide enrichment opportunities for all students in the 
areas of visual and performing arts. You can view the monthly 
VAPA calendar that will be included in our Sunday weekend 
messages to view more detailed information of focus areas 
each month. She will also be hosting a variety of after school 
VAPA related clubs. We are very excited to have Ms. Padilla join 
our staff and are looking forward to our students having the 
opportunity to explore their artistic side!

We continue to be excited about continuing to build on the 
historical success that has made Edison a special place for 
students. This cannot be done without your support, input and 
partnership. During this month of Thanksgiving, I am very 
thankful to be your principal and on behalf of the entire staff, 
thank you for the opportunity to be a part of your extended 
“village.” Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
in contacting me directly at mauricio.gormaz@omsd.net. 

Respectfully, 
Mr. Gormaz

515 E. 6th Street, Ontario, CA 91764   ·   (909) 984-5618  Fax (909) 
459-2698 
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November
 2024

● 11/1: Parent Workshop @815am
● 11/2: Volleyball Showcase @ 9:30am
● 11/3: Daylight saving ends. (We gain an hour)
● 11/4: Flag Football game 3:30pm @ De Anza
● 11/7: Coffee with the principal 
● 11/8: Minimum Day 
● 11/11: NO School Veteran Day
● 11/13 School Site Council mtg @ 3pm
● 11/13 Volleyball Game  3:30pm @ Wiltsey
● 11/14: Flag Football 3:30 pm @ Wiltsey  
● 11/14: Volleyball Game 3:30pm @ De Anza
● 11/14 PFO mtg @ 6pm 
● 11/15: Spin it During Lunches
● 11/15: Volleyball  3:30pm @ Vernon
● 11/16: Football Showcase 3:30pm @ Chaffey 

H.S
● 11/18-11/22: Conference Week
● 11/18-11/22: Minimum Day all Week (1st-8th 

grade 12:45 pm dismissal)
● 11/18-11/22: All Kinder Classes are 

7:45am-12:15pm
● 11/18-11/22: Bookfair
● 11/25-11/29: Break ( No School)

Visual Arts and Performing Arts (VAPA)

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmy.thoughtexchange.com%2Fscroll%2F392135352%2Fwelcome&data=05%7C02%7CBreanna.Gonzalez%40omsd.net%7C35f169a68eac4ff1895508dcf7a9c259%7Caa5442ad41524fd6baae3b019a18ce92%7C0%7C0%7C638657555695154146%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BYVXxITXpNSd3l7G7N1DBa%2F0%2BQiqaNcOdgf0QStCp6w%3D&reserved=0

